

Subangini Sriramana <subangini sriramana@hackney.gov.uk>

Fwd: Premises Licence application for La Pesa, 73 Rivington Street

1 message

Shan Uthayasangar <shan.uthayasangar@hackney.gov.uk> To: Subangini Sriramana <subangini sriramana@hackney.gov.uk> 9 November 2022 at 09:22

Please see the email below, the information can be passed to members before the hearing on Thursday.

Forwarded message --

From:

Date: Tue, 8 Nov 2022 at 16:01

Subject: Re: Premises Licence application for La Pesa, 73 Rivington Street

To: Channing Riviere <channing_riviere@hacknev.gov.uk>

Cc: Andy Newman

Dear Channing,

Hope you're well.

We absolutely agree all these conditions.

- we do not have any delivery before 7am on any day.
- The premises will not operate any kind of take away delivery service.
- The premises will not host or engage in the promotion of "bottomless brunches" or activities where unlimited alcohol is supplied.

Best Regards

Establishment Coffee / La Pesa

Davide Pastorino



This email is intended solely for the person or entity to which is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information, any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this email by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited, if you have received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately, and delete the material from your device.

On 8 Nov 2022, at 15:33, Channing Riviere <channing.riviere@hackney.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Davide/Andy,

Please confirm if you would be prepared to accept the following conditions;

- Deliveries to the premises will not take place before 07:00 on any day.
- · The premises will not operate any kind of takeaway delivery service
- The premises will not host or engage in the promotion of "Bottomless brunches" and/or activities where unlimited alcohol is supplied.

Kind regards

Channing Riviere Principal Licensing Officer Licensing and Technical Support Community Safety, Enforcement & Business Regulation Hackney Service Centre 1 Hillman Street

E8 1DY

Email: Channing.Riviere@Hackney.gov.uk

Tel: 0208 356 4622

https://www.hackney.gov.uk/licensing

https://www.hackney.gov.uk



We have launched the new Hackney Nights portal for licensees. This portal will help us

rebuild a safer, stronger and more connected night time economy for everyone and give access to free training and guidance on a range of key night time economy safety issues as well as provide updates from the council.

Sign up here to receive access.

On Mon, 24 Oct 2022 at 17:08, Channing Riviere <channing.riviere@hackney.gov.uk> wrote: Hi Davide,

I will send you some draft conditions, however I will be maintaining my representation as the premises is located in our special policy area.

You will have to convince the licensing sub committee to approve the licence.

Kind regards

Channing Riviere Principal Licensing Officer Licensing and Technical Support Community Safety, Enforcement & Business Regulation Hackney Service Centre 1 Hillman Street

E8 1DY

Email: Channing.Riviere@Hackney.gov.uk

Tel: 0208 356 4622

https://www.hackney.gov.uk/licensing

https://www.hackney.gov.uk



We have launched the new Hackney Nights portal for licensees. This portal will help us rebuild a safer, stronger and more connected night time economy for everyone and give access to free training and guidance on a range of key night time economy safety issues as well as provide updates from the council.

On Sun, 23 Oct 2022 at 18:49, Davide Pastorino

wrote

Good Morning Channing,

Hope you're well.

Sign up here to receive access.

I'm following up the below where we agreed all the conditions to find an agreement with you and move forward in orders to obtain the license.

Can I kindly ask you if you have any update on it?

Look forward to hear your thoughts

Best Regards

Established Coffee / La Pesa

Davide Pastorino

Founder

This email is intended solely for the person or entity to which is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this email by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited, if you have received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately, and delete the material from your device.

On 19 Oct 2022, at 15:45, Davide Pastorino

wrote:

Good afternoon Channing,

Thank you very much for getting back to us, apologies for the phone, unfortunately there is almost no signal inside the shop and we are doing the last pushes to get open.

We would like to confirm that we are not using any delivery services such as Uber eats, etc and we will not promote bottomless brunch nor any kind of alcohol related promotions.

As we speak I'm contacting the diary supplier our supplier to schedule our deliveries around 7am

Kind Regards

Established Coffee

Davide Pastorino

Founder